
                            
 

Pick your favourite wild berry! 

 

Since 2020, AAFC and the Seabird Island band have been working on a co-developed project to revitalize 

Seabird Island community access to wild berries. In 2021 and 2022, our team screened and identified 

insect pests and natural enemies associated with native berries of importance to the Seabird Island 

community. This year we would like to continue the project by identifying sites for wild berry cultivation 

by predicting suitable habitat based on environmental conditions. The overall goal will be to provide 

information that could guide management for berry production or repopulation. 

 

We would like to start our work with just one of your favourite wild berry species. Please help us to 

decide by answering the survey question below. 

 

Which of the following native berry species would be of most interest to you? (Please circle)  

 

● Salmonberry (elílá) 

 

● Thimbleberry (t’qwém) 

 

● Red Elderberry (sth’íwéq’) 

 

● Other: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Do you have any other feedback for us as we get started on this new part of the project? 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


